
Town	of	Collins	Planning	Board	Meeting	
December	19,	2017	

	
	
Call	meeting	to	order:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	called	meeting	to	order	at	7:12	PM	with	the	pledge	of	allegiance	and		
attendance	taken.	
	
Attendance:	
	 Present:		Thomas	Siegle,	John	Bentley,	Richard	Agle,	Joan	Fallon	and	Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 Not	Present:		
	
Planning	Board	Secretary:	

• Chairman	Brian	Martin	explained	the	Planning	Board	Secretary	needs	to	be	appointed	for	2018.		
Deb	Martin	is	the	present	secretary.		There	were	no	new	applications	for	this	position.			

	 	
	 Motion	was	made	to	reappoint	Debra	Martin	to	the	position	of	Planning	Board	Secretary	for	
	 2018.	
	 Motion:		Joan	Fallon	
	 2nd:		Thomas	Siegle	
	 Vote:		Passed	-	Thomas	Siegle	-	aye;	John	Bentley	-	aye;		Richard	Agle	-	aye;	Joan	Fallon	-	aye;	
and	Ch	Brian	Martin	-	aye	
	
Dog	Control	Officer:	

• Planning	Board	Member	Thomas	Siegle	told	the	Planning	Board	at	the	12/18/2017	Town	of	
Collins	Board	Meeting,	the	Town	Board	appointed	him	as	Dog	Control	Officer	and	this	is	not	a	
conflict	of	interest	for	him	to	be	appointed	as	Dog	Control	Officer	and	be	a	member	of	the	
Planning	Board.	

	
Next	Meeting:	
	 Next	month's	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	January	16,	2018	at	7	PM.	
	 	
Adjournment:	
	 Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:27	PM.	
	 Motion:		Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 2nd:		Joan	Fallon	
	 Vote:		Passed	-	Thomas	Siegle	-	aye;	John	Bentley	-	aye;		Richard	Agle	-	aye;	Joan	Fallon	-	aye;	
and	Ch	Brian	Martin	-	aye	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	 Deb	Martin	


